
 

 
August 7, 2020 

 
Venetia Valley Elementary School Community Notice 
 

We are excited to share the Venetia Valley School Modernization Project is on plan and scheduled 
for completion and move-in December 2020!   

The new two-story classroom and multi-purpose buildings’ exteriors are near complete, while 
interior building finishes are progressing, including flooring, casework, ceiling tiles, mechanical 
installation, and equipment start-up to activate the buildings. We are beginning the exterior 
hardscape, landscaping beds and irrigation work, with planting scheduled for Fall. 

Planning is underway (depending upon budget constraints) to enhance the front entrance to the 
school along N. San Pedro Road and include realigning the driveway to allow for longer queue 
space and reduce the impediment of the shared turn lane with the Jewish Community Center 
directly across the street from the school. Also, the enhanced front entrance will provide improved 
ADA access to the public right of way (bus stop). 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here is our upcoming schedule: 

• 8/13 to 8/14: Minor asphalt repairs at the front entry, at the back driveway, and in the 
Kinder area near the garden. 

• 9/30 to 10/1: Asphalt lay down of the fire road on the east side of the new classroom 
building (near the property line, adjacent to neighbor homes).  

• Current to November: Continue buildings’ interior, exterior and front entry 
construction.  

• December 2020: Complete construction and move-in. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements  
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
www.srcsbondprogram.org 

mailto:dzaich@srcs.org

